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Provider Memorandum 

Changes to Claim Submission Process for All Elective/Emergent Abortion Procedures 

Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) is informing providers of changes to the claim submission process for 
abortion services. 

All abortion services for managed care participants will be state-only funded beginning November 1, 2019. With 

this change, all claims with a date of service of November 1, 2019 and after, that contain abortion procedures 
must be billed directly to the Illinois Department of Health and Family Services (HFS). This applies to claims 
submitted for participants covered under a HealthChoice Illinois managed care plan, as well as traditional fee -for-
service.  

Questions 
Providers with questions may contact their provider network managers or email the Provider Network Management 
Department at MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Providers who need help identifying their assigned provider network manager may visit Molina’s Service Area 
page at www.MolinaHealthcare.com/providers/il/medicaid/contacts/Pages/servicearea.aspx. 

Join Our New Email List 
Join Molina’s new provider email list! Be the first to receive news and updates about Molina services, delivered 
automatically to your inbox. Just click here, https://molinahealthcare.activehosted.com/f/1, fill out the form and 
submit to get started. 
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